
 

Butterfly class home activities 

 

The story for this week is We’re Going on a Bear Hunt. You can find 

this by clicking on the following link 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0gyI6ykDwds 

 

 

When you have listened to the story discuss the following with your child: 

 What happened in the story? 

 What noises did they hear in the story? 

 How did the family feel at the end of the story? 

 How did the bear feel?     Why did he feel like that?                                                                                                                               

                                                                                     

                                              

                                                          

Can your child draw a picture to cheer the bear up? Once they have drawn it can you 

please take a photo and email it to us at the address below.                  

                                                                                                   

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0gyI6ykDwds


How many bears can your child count?  

         

                                        

Once they have counted the bears can they point to the correct number? 

Are they able to say how many there would be if one more bear came to join them? 

1        4         8        7       3      5       2       9 

 

 

This week we would like your child to learn the sound ‘a’. Click on the link to hear how 

we say this sound: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4t9OJI6eX_w 

 Which of these pictures begins with ‘a’ 

 

                                                     

 

Have a look at the letter formation sheet on our website to see how we form this 

letter correctly. Encourage your child to have a go at writing this. It doesn’t have to be 

with a pencil and paper, instead why not put some flour or rice into a tray and see if 

they can use their fingers to form the letter?  

                                          

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4t9OJI6eX_w


Look at the pictures again and see if your child can remember the sound that snake 

begins with from last week? 

Don’t forget, here are the email addresses to send us any photo’s of your child’s 

achievements. 

 

 

Spots: spots@rothesay.nurseryluton.com 

Stripes: stripes@rothesay.nurseryluton.com 

 


